
 

 

Economic Development Calmar 

Business Community Board Member Needed 

 

EDC (Economic Development Calmar) is looking for one Board Member, being a member from 

the Business Community. 

 

There are monthly meetings (evening) that you will be required to attend, excluding July and 

August. 

 

Please submit your letter of interest as to why you would like to serve on the Board to:   

Kathy Rodberg, CLGM, Town Manager, at krodberg@calmar.ca or: 
 

Town of Calmar  

Box 750, 4901 – 50th Ave 

Calmar, AB T0C 0V0 

Fax: 780-985-3039 

 

This posting will remain in place until the successful candidate is chosen. 
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